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ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

 

HEALTH PORTFOLIO 
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OUTCOME:  5 – Primary Health Care 

 

Topic:  GP Super Clinics 

 

Type of Question:  Hansard Page 92, 2 June 2014 

 

Senator:  Sue Boyce 

 

Question:  

 

When was it proposed that the Rockingham Super Clinic would be operational? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

It was proposed that the Rockingham GP Super Clinic would commence operations in early 

to mid 2016, dependent upon local government approvals and commencement of 

construction.  

 


